

November 20, 2007

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board 26th Floor/ P.O. Box 2319 2300 Yonge St. Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Halton Hills Hydro Inc. 2008 Rate Application EB-2007-0696

Dear Ms. Walli:

Please find enclosed two copies of Halton Hills Hydro Interrogatory responses for the Ontario Energy Board Staff Interrogatories dated October 31, 2007, Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition Interrogatories dated November 1, 2007 and the School Energy Coalition Interrogatories dated October 31, 2007.

Further, Halton Hills Hydro will be filing the responses electronically through the OEB e-filing services later today. Electronic copies of all the Interrogatory responses will be sent to the Intervenor's today as well.

If you have any questions, please give me a call.

Yours truly,

Arthur A. Skidmore CMA Corporate Vice-President Chief Financial Officer

c. Mr. Daniel Guatto, P.Eng President